
An Interim Home for Red Door 1 

STAFF REPORT 
ACTION REQUIRED 

An Interim Home for the Red Door Shelter

Date: October 4, 2016 

To: Community Development and Recreation Committee 

From: General Manager, Shelter, Support and Housing Administration 

Wards: Ward 30 

Reference 
Number: 

SUMMARY 

This is to advise that the above-noted action report will be submitted to the Community 
Development and Recreation Committee at its meeting on October 20, 2016.   

Additional time is required to complete the report due to the timing of the Red Door 
community open house, which will welcome the Red Door Shelter to their new 
community and interim home while their permanent site at 875 Queen Street East is 
redeveloped. The open house is scheduled for after the administrative close of the agenda 
for the Community Development and Recreation Committee. 

CONTACT 

Karen Smith  
Director, Hostel Services 
Shelter, Support, and Housing Administration 
Tel:  416-392-5417  
Email:  KSmith@toronto.ca 

SIGNATURE 

_______________________________ 
Rob Cressman 
Acting General Manager 
Shelter, Support and Housing Administration 
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